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Members of the Senate Finance Committee, 

I have been a supporter of Alaska Community Action on Toxics for some time now.. Through
that organization I have become aware of the group of chemicals called PFAS  (perfluoroalkyl and
polyfluoroalkyl substances). PFAS have been used in manufacturing and fire retardants for years.
.They are dangerous chemicals and their continued use must end. This bill is a step in the right
direction. 
One of your charges as  elected officials is to protect the public. Addressing PFAS chemical
contamination is priority one. This Bill (SB 121) is a great step.

 Thank you,

Bob Sylvester
PO Box 22487
Juneau AK 99802

hikeak@yahoo.com
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